719/25, 1:26 PM City of Sandy Mail - Boring Brewing Temporary Food Cart update

Rebecca Markham <rmarkham@ci.sandy.or.us>

SANDY
OREGON

Boring Brewing Temporary Food Cart update

Kelly O'Neill Jr. <koneill@ci.sandy.or.us> Wed, Jul 9, 2025 at 12:07 PM
To: Planning <planning@ci.sandy.or.us>

FYI

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: William Schwartz <brewmaster@boringbrewing.com>
Date: Wed, Jul 9, 2025 at 11:59 AM

Subject: Re: Boring Brewing Temporary Food Cart update
To: Kelly O'Neill Jr. <koneill@ci.sandy.or.us>

Kelly,
Please cancel our temporary land use permit application. We will not be proceeding with the project.

Thank you,
Bill Schwartz
Boring Brewing Co.
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This e-mail is a public record of the City of Sandy and is subject to the State of Oregon Retention Schedule and may be

subject to public disclosure under the Oregon Public Records Law. This e-mail, including any attachments, is for the sole
use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review,
use, disclosure, or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please send a reply e-mail to let the
sender know of the error and destroy all copies of the original message.
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